
 

IRELAND FELLOWS PROGRAMME - ASIA 
 

OPENING 1st JULY 2024 FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026 
 
The Ireland Fellows Programme (IFP) - Asia 2025-2026 will be open for applications from Cambodia, 
Laos and Vietnam on 1st July 2024. 
 
The Ireland Fellows Programme is fully funded by the Irish Government and is offered under the 
auspices of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA). The aims of the Programme are to nurture 
future leaders; to develop in-country capacity to achieve national SDG goals; and to build positive 
relationships with Ireland. 
 
The Programme offers selected students the opportunity to undertake a fully funded one-year 
master’s level programme at a higher education institution (HEI) in Ireland. Up to 25 scholarships will 
be awarded for Cambodia, Laos and Vietnam. 
 
Eligible master's level programmes are listed in a directory and span a wide range of areas, including: 
environmental action; food security; engineering; science and technology; marine management; 
development studies; international relations; law; human rights; gender and equality; health; 
education; information systems; social policy; and business.  
 

     Scholarship benefits 

• Full tuition fees 

• Flights, health insurance, accommodation, living costs and visa fees 
 

     Eligibility  

• Candidates must hold a bachelor’s level academic qualification with a minimum grade point 
average of 3.0 (on a 4.0 scale), awarded within the last 12 years. 

• Candidates should not already hold a qualification at master’s level or higher. 

• Candidates must have a minimum of three years relevant working experience (in the case of 
Cambodia and Laos) or two years relevant working experience (in the case of Vietnam). 

• Candidates must have a satisfactory level of English, which will be verified by English 
language testing. 

 

     How to apply: by email 
 

     Deadline for application: 28th July 2024 
 
Full eligibility, course directory, guidance notes and application documents will be available at 
www.irishaidfellowships.ie. Further information can be obtained from the Embassy of Ireland in 
Hanoi at asiascholarship@dfanet.ie.  

http://www.irishaidfellowships.ie/
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